
 
 

...to all those who made last week’s staff appreciation events so 
wonderful for the folks who work at the Dewing. 
 
Breakfast items, snack goodies, lunch from around the world, gift 
cards, baskets, time and talent were a reflection of the incredible 
generosity we experience from Dewing families. 
 
Thank you for your gifts.  Thank you for your kindness. 


